
Dear Former AB Doig recipient:

You are receiving this because when you graduated from WCS you were one of the 54
WCS students who was awarded the AB Doig scholarship.

The Alumni committee is searching for recipients who are willing to share a bit about
their life experience after finishing high school.

Would you be willing to briefly speak (or write and have it read) at our banquet with a
group of fellow recipients? We hope to do this a few times in the coming years. Is there a
specific banquet year in which you would prefer to share your experience?

If you are willing, please email wcsalumniassociation@gmail.com and we can coordinate
future presentations.

The Granddaddy of Them All; Worcester Central School
This excerpt appeared in Upstate Life Oct/Nov, 2012 P. 20:

“Norma Ralph, class of 1956, says that with the exception of only four times [5 now], due to
world wars and the Great Depression, Worcester has had an annual Alumni Banquet since 1891.
The first was actually a picnic held at Caryl’s Lake, comprising of the first three graduating
classes, where the alumni association was formed. Banquets in recent years have included
history, skits, and there is always a roll call of participants. So everyone can know who is there
and the year they represent.”

Come, be a part of WCS living history! Hope to see you this year!

We look forward to hearing from you,

The WCS Alumni committee
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